
Date: 13 May 2022 

OUTSTANDING  ACHIEVEMENT    

 

GODREVY:   Martha 

FISTRAL:   Daniel 

MOUSEHOLE:   Kelsey 

TREEN:    Noah B 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
 

Birthday wishes to: 

Martha and Monty 

Lego Club - A reminder that the Lego Club starts 

this coming Wednesday, 18 May.  It is open to all 

KS1 children in Mousehole and Treen, although 

numbers are limited to 12.   There are still a few 

places left.  If you would like your child to attend 

please simply email us:   

secretary@st-erth.cornwall.sch.uk 

The new School meals menu for the summer 

term has still not arrived.  It is on the website 

and paper copies will be sent home asap. 

Dates for the summer term  

As we approach the end of the summer term we are 

looking ahead to a number of exciting events . This  year 

uninhibited by Covid restrictions! The full list of dates is 

below. Each event will be communicated about in detail 

closer to the time . We are sharing them now to allow 

you to make plans to attend where you would wish and 

be prepared for changes in school routine. The list will 

remain on the newsletter throughout the summer term. 

Some dates may change some may be added , but we 

will work to avoid this wherever possible, so please 

check the list each week.   

May 18th  - 20th Bristol residential year 5/6 

May 30th—3rd  June half term  

June 6th—Extra bank holiday in lieu of the platinum jubi-

lee  

June 21st—Sports day and summer fayre  

June 28th—Sports day reserve date  

Dates to be confirmed for all classes to go to Hayle Beach 

for Sessions with Hayle Surf Life Saving  

July 19th—KS2 summer performance date , Alice in 

Wonderland.  

July 22nd—last day—1pm finish  

Violin lessons 

Next week the violin lesson 

will take place on Tuesday, 17 

May and not Friday as usual.  

This change is for one week 

only. 

Big Boxes - If you have any 

large cardboard boxes that you 

can send into School early next 

week we would appreciate 

them.  We need them for an Art 

project which we are starting on Wednesday. 

Chicken Pox - I am sure that most of you are aware 

that Chicken Pox has been rampant in Schools for 

quite some time and we are still seeing many new 

cases.  This is highly infectious in its early stages - 

from one or two days before spots appear until five 

days after.  Children usually feel generally unwell for 

a couple of days before spots appear.  Individuals 

should be kept away from School for at least five 

days from onset of rash (and not developing new le-

sions).    

Mrs Thomas 

There is a letter attached alongside this news-

letter about  Mrs Thomas’ continuing absence. 



 

Reading Roll of Honour 

 Elif Connie  Finley  Kate Levan 

Benji  Nancy Mason Connor Nina  

Bodhi  Kelsey Grace  Silver  Evie Erik

 Poppy Cruz    Wilf    Noah B  Verity 

4 reads at home in a week in KS1 

Covid Guidance - Your child should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people if they have symp-

toms of COVID-19 and they either: 

 have a high temperature 

 do not feel well enough to go to school, college or childcare, or do their normal activities 
 
They can go back to school, when they feel better or do not have a high temperature. 
 
If your child has mild symptoms such as a runny nose, sore throat or mild cough, and they feel well enough and 
don’t have a temperature, they can go to school, college or childcare. 



 


